
Effective June 11, 2022, Humana Pharmacy® becomes CenterWell Pharmacy™. This name 
change reflects the pharmacy’s commitment to put your patients at the center of all it does. 
This brand change also applies to Humana Specialty Pharmacy®, which becomes CenterWell 
Specialty Pharmacy™, and PrescribeIT Rx, which becomes CenterWell Pharmacy.

Why is Humana Pharmacy changing its name? The new CenterWell name reflects the 
combination of patient centricity, wellness and care that is fully centered on the patient. 
The new name also lays the foundation for an ever-improving pharmacy experience that is 
personalized, easy and committed to providing safe and reliable prescription home delivery. 

As it gets closer to the date of the name change, we will share details on e-prescribing  
and ways to best leverage the new pharmacy. Thank you for being a valued partner to  
Humana Healthy Horizons® in Florida.
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Humana Healthy Horizons in Florida is a Medicaid Product of Humana Medical Plan, Inc. 

Contact us	 									                       

Humana Pharmacy (soon to be CenterWell Pharmacy):  
NCPDP ID # 0353108	  
Phone: 800-379-0092 (TTY: 711) | Fax: 800-379-7617		

Humana Specialty Pharmacy (soon to be CenterWell Specialty Pharmacy):  
NCPDP ID # 3677955  
Phone: 800-486-2668 (TTY: 711) | Fax: 877-405-7940

PrescribeIT Rx (soon to be CenterWell Pharmacy):  
NCPDP ID # 1099731 
Phone: 800-526-1490 (TTY: 711) | Fax: 800-526-1491 

Please note: All contact numbers listed above will remain the same after June 11, 2022.

Sincerely,

Michael Taday, Pharm.D., MBA

Senior Vice President, Humana Pharmacy Solutions® 


